
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

First Sunday of Lent ~ Year A 
5th Mar 2017 

Lent Event ~ Saturday 25th March 

The Lent event unfolds as follows: (a) presence at the 5:00 PM Vigil Mass, (b) arrival at the Heritage Hall for pre-dinner 

drinks from 6:00 PM to 6:30 PM, (c) seated at the table for short presentation by Father Michael (d) meal with 

discussion at each table about either ethical dilemmas or Lenten reflections. 

Two questions: (1) Have you registered? (2) Have you invited others to be with you? Do not be afraid. This is a 

wonderfully enjoyable parish evening. Remember, we have to develop a “Culture of Inviting”. Please ring the parish 

office during the designated business hours. 
 

 

 
 

High School ~ Information Sessions for Students entering Year 7 in 2018 

 

MAGDALENE 
 

 

ST. BENEDICT’S 
 

 

An afternoon and an evening have been scheduled 

for Wednesday 8 March 2017. The first tour is from 

4:45 PM to 5:45 PM and the second tour from 7:00 

PM to 8:00 PM. Enrolment packages will be 

available for collection, and also from this time 

onwards in the school administration centre. 

 

 

An evening has been scheduled for 15 March at 7:00 PM in 

the Camden Civic Centre, Mitchell Street Camden. Enrolment 

packages will be available for collection. Applications will 

close at the end of Term One with interviews to be 

conducted in term 2. Further inquiries can be directed to the 

school office on 46315300 

 

 

 

Sacrament of Penance Programme 

At the conclusion of the final hymn, children will be requested to come to the edge of the sanctuary in the Church to 

be tested on their ability to recite the Act of Contrition. Parents are also required to know the Act of Contrition. For 

this coming week, parents are requested to attend to their own reading on page 17 especially the words from Pope 

Francis. Please then assist the children with the home activity on page 18. 

 


